Comrades,

Workers' Party Youth sends our solidarity to the FDJ following police attacks at your commemorative demonstration today.

It is typical and quite telling of the FGR authorities that they focus their attacks on the communists, and in particular on the

FDJ as you remain opposed to the annexation of the GDR.

We send our best wishes to those injured during the attacks and hope that they have a speedy recovery.

In solidarity,

Eoghan Gardiner
Secretary

Workers' Party Youth
Ireland

Dear comrades,

Please receive our full support in these times of facism and
bourgeois state violence revival.

We will translate and publish your comuniquee as fast as
we can.

Revolutionary and internationalist greetings,

Jérémy Coignard, on behalf of the JRCF international
collective.
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CONDEMNATION - Communist Party
general secretary Robert Griffiths
tonight condemned police violence
against the annual commemoration in
Berlin, of the anniversary of the state
murder of Karl Liebknecht and Rosa
Luxemburg.
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